On April 18th, the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM1 - Ed Specs for West Boynton Area Elementary School 03-Z: 

Question:  Why do we not add inclusion or least restrictive environment to the school goals?

Response:  Facilities Management and Exceptional Student Education reviewed this matter and offer the following modifications which, if accepted, would need to be amended into the educational specifications at the Board Meeting.  

The following changes are recommended:

Add to the Introduction (Page 1):  "6. Facilities shall be designed to facilitate the inclusion of students with disabilities."

Add under Section II - Program Goals (Page 4): 

"8. Inclusive Education - All students shall be provided with the following:



a.  Appropriate educational services in the least restrictive environment which will enable them to have full equality 


of opportunity,



b.  Opportunities to interact academically and socially with students with various abilities and disabilities,



c. Opportunities to celebrate their differences and unique talents, and



d. Access to facilities designed to accommodate their exceptionalities."

Delete from Program Philosophy in the ESE section (Page 68): "who deviate from the average"

Add under Program Goals in the ESE section (Page 68):  "Individual Education Plans (IEP) are implemented in inclusive settings with appropriate support, as long as the IEP team determines that the student can or continues to achieve educational benefit." 

If approved, these revisions will be made to the educational specifications for New Elementary School 03-Z and future educational specifications.
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